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Comments: Dear Forrest Service:

 

Over the past twenty years, my wife and I have enjoyed hiking in the north Georgia mountains, especially in

Gilmer, Fannin, Lumpkin, White, Stephens and Rabun counties.   The unspoiled mountain area has always

provided a get away to the metro-area.  The mountains and the forests are add greatly to our quality of life and

help make Georgia a great place to live. 

 

Regarding the proposed Foothills Landscape Project #52509, I would like to be kept updated on the project.  I

hope that this project will proceed at a measured pace to allow feedback and public comment before action is

taken, especially before decisions are made regarding logging and clear cutting.

 

Sincerely,  

 

John Shore


